
Irene Farlee 
5090 Chiquita Way 
Soquel, CA 95073-2511 

October 17, 2008 

Chair Mary Nichols 
California Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street 
P.O. Box 2815 
Sacramento, CA 95812 

Dear Chair Mary Nichols, 

An urgent message from a concerned citizen . 

I am writing to urge you to take a significant step in the fight 
against climate change and strengthen the implementation plan for A.B. 
32, the Global Warming Solutions Act. 

With passage of the act two years ago, our state took the national 
lead in the drive against climate change. A.B. 32 mandates a cut in 
California ' s greenhouse-gas emissions to 1990 levels by 2020. Since 
then , the California Air Resources Board has drafted a good roadmap to 
reach this goa I . 

But your board ' s plan can be made much better with three v ital 
upgrades: it shou Id ca I I for auctioning of emissions permits , which 
wo u I d force b i g po I I u t er s to pay the i r f u I I sh a re ; i t sh o u I d i n c I ud e 
pol icy measures to encourage reduced vehicle travel ; and it should cal I 
for an increase in the production of low-emission cars. 

With Washington politicians unwi I I ing to take action to combat 
c I i mate change, it is up to states to show the way. Ca I i forn i a ' s GI oba I 
Warming Solutions Act is a great start . I urge you to add three changes 
and make it even better. Please tel I me ~ow you intend to address this 
issue. 
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Sincerely, 

Irene Farlee 
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